April 9th, 2012

              

  Literacy Homework
                          Due April 23rd, 2012

Name ___________________________
Hi families!

This homework is to be completed over the next two weeks.  We have a project that will require time on a computer and family support. The due date is April 23rd.  If this is a challenge, please let me know.  (We all know that computers processing and kid typing can be a challenge!)
The students are writing a fiction book.  We are learning story elements, using details, describing characters and how they respond to challenges, creating a problem and the resolution to that problem.  This book is a home/school project.  Students will be carrying their writing journals back from home to school each day to continue the work.  They should write it, revise and edit in their journals before they type.
The book will be published in through Studentpublishing.com.  You will receive a free copy in paperback and additional copies may be purchased in hardback.
Attached you will find a form that requires a signature. Please sign it and send it back ASAP whether you want a published book or not.  It is a requirement of the program that all students have permission to use the website.
Attached you will also find your child’s specific number for the website.  Please help them type, edit, etc.at home. The more they can do the better, but the final project should be a corrected error-free story. The school computer labs are in high demand and home support is greatly appreciated. If you have a scanner you can also scan in the artwork.  If not, we can do it at school!  If anyone is available the week of April 16th to help scan and type, please let me know.  (
This is a wonderful opportunity for our students to have a published book.  Thank you for embracing the fun of fiction and publishing!

* As always, your child should read 20 minutes for at least 5 days a week.  
Thank you!

If you have any questions or concerns, please let me know.

Val Beckler

Val_Beckler@dpsk12.org
